
 

Date -   04-02-2023 

Notice 

 

1. The DRC in its meetings held on 30.01.23 to 01.02.23 and the BRS in its meeting held 

on 02.02.23 have considered the matter of those  Ph.D. candidates who have been 

enrolled for Ph.D. after 2009 but  have not undergone the Ph.D. course-work and now 

want to submit the thesis or have already submitted the thesis and are awaiting for the 

viva voce.  

2. The matter was discussed in the light of  Para 8 of  notification of the university No. 

Acad.I/Centenary Chance/2022/dated 27.05.2022 allowing submission of thesis till 31st 

May, 2023 for those candidates who have registered for Ph.D. in 2009-10 or afterwards, 

but were unable to submit their thesis within the prescribed period. 

3. As recommended by DRC and approved by BRS, such candidates will  have to 

compulsorily undergo the requisite  course work for the completion of their doctoral 

work.  

4. As recommended by DRC and approved by BRS, a special measure for requisite Ph.D. 

Coursework, for such candidates  may be devised by the Department. 

5. Accordingly, all concerned are hereby informed that a special measure for requisite 

Ph.D. Coursework for such candidates is being devised that will start online from Feb. 

11, 2023. 

6. The desirous candidates are required to send the request for enrolment to Coursework 

at courseworkphd23@gmail.com latest by 5 p.m. , Feb. 10, 2023.  

 

Sd/- 

                                                                Senior Prof. (Dr.) Usha Tandon 

                            Dean, Faculty of Law & 

                           Head, Department of Law 
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